Invitation to a Roundtable on Andean Studies in the United Kingdom, Stirling University, 14 June 2014

Ecrit par Sabine Dedenbach-Salazar
Vendredi, 04 Avril 2014 09:26 -

Il n'existe pas de traduction pour le moment. Merci de votre compréhension.

Dear colleagues!

| would like to invite you to a (follow-up) roundtable on Andean Studies at the University of
Stirling on Saturday, 14 June (depending on the number of participants, also the 15 June).

This informal meeting is meant to be a (re-)connecting point to present our studies, talk about
our interests and exchange information about our research. Brief, 15-minute presentations
should leave us enough time to talk and discuss the topics.

Deadline: Confirmation of participation, and presentation topic with a brief abstract
(100-200 words) by 25 April 2014.

The participation is free (but refreshments and lunch have to be paid for by the participants).

| would be grateful if you could send this message on to anyone who might be interested.

Contact:
Sabine Dedenbach-Salazar
sd39@stir.ac.uk

| look forward to hearing from you,

Dr Sabine Dedenbach-Salazar

Senior Lecturer in Latin American and Amerindian Studies
School of Arts and Humanities

Division of Literature and Languages
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University of Stirling

GB-Stirling FK9 4LA

Scotland, UK

Email: sd39@stir.ac.uk

Internet:
http://www.dedenbachsalazar.stir.ac.uk ,
http://www.stir.ac.uk/arts-humanities/about/literature-languages/ ,
http://www.translatingchristianities.stir.ac.uk ,
http://www.crossingcultures.stir.ac.uk

Tel.: + 44 (0) 1786 467506

Fax: + 44 (0) 1786 466210
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